Famuilly [Fum Nielhg

On the 16th of March, the PPPS community came
together for the annual Family Fun Night, which
was well attended by parents, teachers and
students alike, and enjoyed by all. Family Fun
Night 2017 featured stalls and activities that
included fairground rides, coffee, biscuit
decoration, tattooing and hair colouring, and a va-
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Here’s what Year 5 had to say about it...
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